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Dr. John H. Marburger
Office of the President
State University of New York

at Stony Brook
Stony Book, New York 117 4

Dear Dr M er:
As I indicated in our prior conversation, I am enclosing a brief
paper giving NRC staff perspectives on some of the risk and emergency
preparedness issues that surfaced in the June 28, 1983 mv ting of the
Shoreham Comission. Its author, Frank Rowsome, will be accompanying
me to the July 22 meeting in New York, and will be available to answer
questions on it then.

Sincerely yours,

. |
William J. Dircks
Executive Director for

Operations

Enclosure:
Staff Coments, Meeting of
the Shoreham Comission
6/28/83

cc w/ encl:
Harold Denton
Themis Speis
Edward Christenbury
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